Australian Government

- Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry

16 September 2010

Ambassador Satya Nandan

Chairman

Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission
PO Box 2356

Kolonia

Pohnpei State, 96941

FEDERATED STATES OF MICRONESIA

Dear Ambassador Nandan,

Australia notifies the Commission that, pursuant to paragraph 6 of the Western and Central Pacific
Fisheries Commission Boarding and Inspection Procedures (Conservation and Management
Measure 2006-08), Australia recognizes that those boarding and inspection procedures apply in
their entirety as between Australia and the fishing entity of Chinese Taipei.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Willock
WCPFC Commissioner (Australia)

cc Mr James Sha, Director-General, Fisheries Agency, Taiwan
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